Circular No.: P-31/23 Date: 30.09.2023

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA

Dear Parents
Greetings!

‘Every charitable act makes a difference’

Charity has been the culture of DAV Institutions and we have been able to contribute
generously for Social Welfare programmes owing to the unflinching support of
great philanthropists like you. Every year the school makes contributions to various
institutions working relentlessly for the upliftment of the downtrodden with the help
of generous charitable acts of our worthy parents through their wards. This year also
‘SARVASV TYAGI MAHATMA HANSRAJ CLUB’ of the school is organizing
‘DAAN UTSAV’ from 3" October to 10" October. We humbly request you for your support
so that together we can inculcate the value of empathy in young children.

We have divided the articles of daily use amongst various classes as detailed below -

Classes 11l to VI: The students of these classes will collect various eatables like rice,
sugar, wheat flour, pulses and other grocery items in a container or carry bag and
become active members of ‘Ek Mutthi Anaaj’ initiative of the school. The food grains
and groceries so collected will be sent to various children’s homes/orphanages to get
blessings in return.

Classes VII and VIII: The students of these classes can contribute things of everyday
use (Woollens, stationery, tiffin boxes, water bottles, bathing bars, hair oil and
shampoo etc.) and play their role in alleviating the sufferings of orphans growing up in
Arya Anathalaya, Ferozepur.

Classes IX to XII: The students of these classes can make contribution of books, notebooks,
bed sheets, blankets, sports equipment etc. The collection will be sent to NGO City Needs,
Official partner of Ludhiana Municipal, Corporation to make our young ambassadors a
part of Daan Utsav being celebrated by them.

You are humbly requested to send the nicely packed material as per your wish to the
Class Teacher of your ward by 10" October, 2023, positively. Please prefer sending
new material or used material in good condition only, and become a part of the initiative
of the school in the service of the lesser children of God.

Hope that you will contribute generously for the noble cause and help us teach the
young learners the lessons in sensitivity and morality to create socially upright and
kind individuals.

Look forward to generous contributions from all of you.

J.K. Sidhu
Principal
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